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Thursday, 13th  March 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Year 1 First Aid workshop  – Thursday 20th March 

To further enrich our topic on ‘People that help us’ and our learning about Florence Nightingale and 
Mary Seacole we have arranged a simple First Aid Workshop for the Year One children to take part 
in. This will be run by Girl Guiding.  

Curriculum impact Children will learn basic first aid skills which will support our learning in; 
 
Topic – linking with Florence Nightingale and Mary Seacole 
Science and Relationship Health Education – Learning to take care of 
our bodies 
 
The first aid course will include skills like cleaning a graze and putting on 
a plaster.  

Where  In Year One classrooms 
When Thursday 20th March (AM) 

Action required This is a free of charge workshop, thanks to the Girl Guiding association.  

If you would like to thank Girl Guiding for kindly giving up their time you 
can make a donation here: Girl Guiding website.  

 

Thank you for your ongoing support and help. We hope your child enjoys this experience. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
The Year 1 Team 
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